
Starlite Homeowners Association 

P.O. Box 3124 

Ketchum, Id. 83340 

March 28, 2015 

Mr. Gary Spackman 

Director 

Idaho Department of Water Resources 

P .0. Box 83720 

Boise, Id. 83720-0098 

RE: Dockets CM-DC-2015-001 and CM-DC-2015-002 

Dear Mr. Spackman, 

We represent the Starlite Homeowners Association as elected president and 

secretary/treasurer. We have received a copy of your letter regarding water right delivery calls. 

This letter is intended to inform you that the Starlite Homeowners Association intends to 

participate in the contested case proceedings designated as CM-DC-2015-001 and CM-DC-2015-

002. 

Sincerely, 

Earl Englemann, President Laine Meyer, Secretary/Treasurer 


